
NOMATA BOARD MEETING 

September 20,2022 

Minutes 

Board members present: Carla, Lana, Cleburne, Bob, Pedro, Craig and Patti 

Lana called the meeting together at 12:32 

August minutes were approved. 

Lana reported that shirts with new logo would be printed in time for the NOMATA tournament. 

Lana reported that TA is doing extremely well. The fourth session has been planned. 

Step-Up league will be held at Audubon. NOMATA will pay two pros to teach Step-Up League. 

Carla suggested that NOMATA host a mixer (including a teaching pro) for everyone who has completed Step-Up 

League. 

Lana reported that the job description for the CTA/LTA consultant has been submitted to LTA. 

Lana reported on Chris’ behalf that the entry fee for the NOMATA Tournament (November 11th – 13th) will be 

$125.00 per person / inclusive of everything. 

Kerri Becker has been retained as tournament director. 

NOMATA is currently seeking donations of food, beverage, and prizes for the tournament. 

LTA awards portal has been closed. Winners should be announced early to mid-October. 

NOMATA board members are actively seeking to fill the vacant Volunteer Coordinator position. 

Pedro made a motion to eliminate team entry fees and team captain gifts so captains of league teams could be 

recognized for the challenging work they do. Also, captains who play on the team they captain will be 

reimbursed for their personal team registration fee. Non-playing captains will receive a $25.00 gift card. Carla 

seconded the motion. NOMATA board members voted unanimously. 

Each JTT Captain will be reimbursed for his/her child’s team registration fee. 

Craig reported on Kim’s behalf that she is continuing to get estimates for the new website. 

Lana reported that the cancellation policy for league matches is 24 hours. 

Open to the floor – 

Cleburne made a motion that NOMATA purchase a squeegee for Green Acres as a thank you. 

Bob seconded the motion. 

Board voted in favor. 

Pedro reported that there are currently almost 200 participants signed up to play JTT. 

Craig reported that he is resigning from the NOMATA board due to heavy scheduling conflicts. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:53 

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 25th. 

  


